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50 Mile Night Race  
 
The night race started at 6pm Friday night with Trevelyan, Quetzel III and Penny Rover, a cutter home 
designed and built by Justin Armstrong. The winds were fairly low to start, with most boats moving at a 
pace slower than walking until the moon came out and a nice southerly breeze carried everyone through 
the night. The thunderstorms held off most of the race but flashes of lightning could be seen over the hills 
and we all had enough gusts and shifts to keep things exciting. When the sun rose, the wind did as well, 
reaching a glorious moderate breeze. Penny Rover came in first, Q3 second and Trevelyan third.  
 
Latitude Race 2 
 
We’ll resume our next latitude race in the series next week, the skippers meeting will be at 1pm and the 
race starts at 2pm.  
 
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  
 
 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192

